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SUMMARY EXPLANATION AND BACKGROUND 
 
On February 28, 2017, The School Board released its Request for Letters of Interest (RLI) RLI 17-183V 
for Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Special Counsel Services.  The School Board received 
one (1) response to the RLI.  This response was from the Law Offices of Evan D. Carb, PLLC, its 
present counsel. 
 
The Legal Services Committee met on May 16, 2017 to discuss same.  The consensus of the Committee 
was to award an Agreement to the Law Offices of Evan D. Carb, PLLC.  The General Counsel 
recommends approval of the attached Special Counsel Services Agreement for the Law Offices of Evan 
D. Carb to provide the school district with specialized legal services, representation before the Federal 
Communication Commission (FCC) and consultation on policy and FCC matters related to BECON TV, 
WKPX and Information & Technology concerning district-held communications licenses, including 
EBS channels and our current frequency lease agreement with Sprint Communications. 
 
This Agreement has been reviewed and approved as to form and content by the Office of the General 
Counsel. 
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